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September 1, 2005 

P - 2  

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Sattar Lodhi, Ph. D. , Senior Health Physicist Materials 
Security and Industrial Branch Division of Nuclear Mater ia ls  
Safety Region 1. 
King of Russia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Ref= Southern West Virginia Resources, LLC 
License No. 47-25168-01 
License Amendment Request 

030 3 & ~  (41 

Dear Dr. Lodhi, 

The purpose of this letter is to request amendment to the 
referenced license. Please revise item 12 to read: 

12. The radiation safety officer for this license is Marvin E. 
Daniels, and in his absence, Daniel Quisenberry, David 
Brafford, David Hancock, or Garrell Hamner. 

Please fmd attached training certificates for the individuals 
listed. Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

%c&%$&Zx& 
Robert L. Baldwin, P. E. 
Vice Resident of Operations 
Southern West Virginia Resources, LLC 
P. 0. Box 76 
Route 65, Big Branch Rd. 
Naugatuck, W.V. 25685 
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MARVIN E. DANIELS 
has participated in and completed: 

Radiation Safety Officer Training 
In accordance with 

USNRC NUREG-1556, VOLUME 4 

Presented on: August 18, 2005 

Energy Technologies Inc. 
Knoxville, TN 37931 

David K. Swindell 
Radiation Safety Officer 
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GARRELL HAMNER 
has participated in and completed: 

Radiation Safety Officer Training 
In accordance with 

USNRC NUREG-1556, VOLUME 4 

Presented on: August 18, 2005 

Energy Technologies Inc. 
Knoxville, TN 3793 1 

David K. Swindell 
Radiation Safety Officer 



DAVID HANCOCK 
has participated in and completed: 

Radiation Safety Oflcer Training 
In accordance with 

USNRC NUREG-1556, VOLUME 4 

Presented on: August 18, 2005 

Energy Technologies Inc. 
Knoxville, TN 37931 

David K. Swindell 
Radiation Safety Officer 
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DAVID BRAFFORD 
has participated in and completed: 

Radiation Safety Oficer Training 
In accordance with 

USNRC NUREG- 1556, VOLUME 4 

Presented on: August 18, 2005 

Energy Technologies Inc. 
Knoxville, TN 37931 

David K. Swindell 
Radiation Safety Officer 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

U O T -  , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee 8 Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number \.? 7 8% 6 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-m) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


